
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of your service as chair of the 2020 
Annapolis Santa Run. It is an amazing feat to execute this event virtually. Your work to 
partner with businesses and harness the power of your 150 volunteers is practically 
a Christmas miracle! We know that the more than 1,700 children in Annapolis who 
woke to a brighter Christmas morning (during a pandemic no less) are grateful to the 
efforts of your team. Thank you so much for showcasing the meaning of the season 
and getting the community to step up in the name of love and generosity. 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
25th day of January, 2021.

John Muhitch


